
eah Volkmann

From: noreply@cariboord. ca on behalf of Reanne Sanford <

Sent: July 13, 2022 6: 08 AM
To: CRD Mailbox

Subject: Community Forests Initiative

You don' t often get email from Learn why this is important at
https:// aka. ms/ LearnAboutSenderldentification j

Good morning, I am reaching out on behalf of the Quesnel Cattlemens Association. We have recently been made

aware of the City of Quesnels partnership plans to create a community forest. So far the beef sector has not been

included in stakeholder engagement and when speaking with the coordinator at the City they informed me the

stakeholder engagement process is just beginning. The proposed area map includes a large portion of range and

agriculture land including ag lease and woodlots. The information does state this will not impact woodlot or private

land but the boundary does include a lot of adjacent lease and range area in the CRD. I did not see anywhere that the

CRD is looped in. So I am curious to learn a bit more about how the CRD can act as an advocate for the agricultural

producers in this area who have for a long time been stewards of crown land and have held access to range lands for

cattle grazing. Its interesting to me that the City is proposing to hold tenure on lands outside of city limits. Anyways, 

wondering if 1. the CRD is aware and 2. what involvement does the CRD have in the process moving forward? Any

information would be really helpful and appreciated. Thank you ! Reanne
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